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17 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

Last Day of term - Celebration menu 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 

Donna, our cook, has planned a special menu for the last day of term as follows: 

 

Hamburger with bun  

French fries 

Baked beans 

 

Vegetarian burger with bun  

 

Triple chocolate cookie 

Fruit  

Yoghurt 

 
Please note – this replaces the published T&W menu. 

 

If you would like your child to have a school dinner on that day and join in our celebration 

then please ensure there is money on your account (£2.40 for Y3 – Y6). This special lunch can 

be ordered on the day as normal. 

 

Mufti day 

To add to the celebration feel of the last day of term we will have a mufti day so children 

can wear their own clothes rather than uniform. There is not a fund-raising activity so there 

is no money involved. It is just for fun! 

 

Year 6 only 

As a special treat for Year 6 children only they will also receive a fruit drink as part of their 

lunch. If the weather is good then Year 6 will be eating outside (picnic style) so please bring a 

towel/blanket to sit on. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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